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I am absolutely opposed to changes in Oregon's Vote By Mail system. It has been 

working well for nearly 20 years now.  This bill is just an attempt to codify Trump's 

executive order in which he is trying to take voting regulations away from the states. 

The Republicans have been raising the bogus issue of non-existent "voter fraud" to 

make it harder for U.S. citizens to exercise their right to vote. NO on this bill. 

 

https://www.brennancenter.org/issues/ensure-every-american-can-vote/vote-

suppression/myth-voter-fraud 


